NET report 2015

In 2015, the NET was inaugurated. Our first steps were towards the establishment of a mailing
list, through which we have occasionally circulated relevant information concerning the network's
interests. We have also applied for network funding for an inaugural workshop, which will take
place in Italy. However, due to logistic issues, this workshop has been exceptionally postponed
until 2016. We are also discussing panel applications for the upcoming EASA biennial meeting in
Milan, next summer.



